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Attendance This Week 

Cherry 99% 

Willow 91.6% 

Beech 91.7% 

Rowan 96.7% 

House Points 

Air 1331 

Earth 1143 

Fire 1062 

Water 1160 

Message from the Headteacher:   

I enjoyed looking at the children’s books on Monday night in our Senior Leadership Team meeting. It is great to see the progress the 
children are making. We were all really impressed with the Reception children’s writing books. I also enjoyed reading Year One chil-
dren’s versions of ‘Little Red Riding Hood’. As you know, the weather on Tuesday was miserable and the children had to come inside at 
lunchtime because of the rain. It was lovely to spend some time with Year One children. They helped me read a story and showed a 
good understanding of herbivores, carnivores and omnivores. 

Please can I remind everyone that the road area in front of the Nursery needs to be kept clear at all times as it is an emergency vehicle 
access point. 

You should also have received an email this week regarding attendance. Please can I reiterate the importance of good attendance and 
the fact that holidays should not be taken in term time. Thank you for your support in this matter. 

Nursery Update: 

The children in Blossom have really enjoyed lots of messy play this week linking to their 

new topic-Winter. Please ensure children are not brought in their best clothes, despite 

wearing aprons, the babies still manage to get very messy! The children in Snowdrop 

have been learning about safari animals this week, exploring their patterns on their fur 

and  the way they move. Bluebell have thoroughly enjoyed learning about dinosaurs and 

have been introduced to the meaning of herbivores and carnivores. They have been 

digging for bones and fossils! 

On the 23rd January 10-11am there is a toileting workshop at the Meadow’s Children 

Centre for parents of children aged 18 months and above. It is free to attend and will 

support parents with toilet training their little ones.  For more information, please see 

the posters in Nursery or speak to the Manager.  

Upcoming Events: 

 

23rd January—Chinese New Year Lunch 

28th January—Parent Forum 6-7pm 

10th February—School Parents  

Evening 3.30-6pm 

12th February—School Parents  

Evening 4-7pm 

17th February—Half Term 

6th March—World Book Day Celebration 

Change to Menu—Chinese New Year Lunch Thursday 23rd January 

Bao buns with Chinese sticky pork or turkey and special rice with steamed broccoli.  Vegetarian option: Vegetable 

Chinese noodles and special rice with steamed broccoli.  Frozen mango yoghurt or fruit kebab. 
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